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AMFA-SWA AMT Rejected Tentative Agreement 
Survey Notice – 2018 

The AMFA-SWA Negotiating Committee has called for a survey of the 
membership regarding the recent rejection of the AMFA-SWA AMT Tentative 
Agreement. Your feedback will help guide your Negotiating Committee to pursue 
an agreement worthy of the membership's approval. 

This survey is being conducted by the internet, and all active members in good standing 
employed by Southwest Airlines under the Mechanic and Related Collective Bargaining 
Agreement may participate. Note: Any member whose membership dues, fees, and/or 
assessment obligations have not been reconciled is a member in bad standing and, 
therefore, is ineligible to participate. 

Survey notices and instructions will be mailed to eligible members at the address on 
record with AMFA National by September 20, 2018. Any eligible member who has not 
received a survey notice by September 27, 2018, may request one by contacting the 
Administration Director at 720-744-6629.  

The survey web site will be open for responses through October 9, 2018.  

As always, we appreciate your involvement and look forward to hearing from you.  

 
Jay Johnson September 18, 2018 
National Secretary/Treasurer 


